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FOI Lead 

        2nd Floor, Heslop House 

Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

Birmingham 

                     B4 6NH 

                Telephone: 0121 333 8434 

 
Our ref: FOI/405 

 

5th September 2019 

 

Barry Bocat [mailto:request-595986-29dace19@whatdotheyknow.com] 

  
Dear  Mr Bocat, 

  
Thank you for your email dated  8th August 2019.  Your questions and the Trust’s responses are 

below.   

 
Please let me know if you require more details or further clarification. 

 
If you are unhappy with the Trust’s response you can appeal to the Trust by writing to: 

 
Mr David Melbourne 

Chief Finance Officer and Deputy Chief Executive  

Ladywood House 

Birmingham Women’s and  Children’s  NHS Foundation Trust 

Steelhouse Lane 

Birmingham 

B4 6NH 

 
If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 to apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the 

matter. Further details can be found on their website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/ 

Please quote your FOI number on any correspondence you have with us. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

FOI Lead/Publication Scheme Co-ordinator 

 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/
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Please may you provide a organisation chart for the estates, facilities & capital projects teams 

from a director level through to officer level. 
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Please note that the full names and contact details are not on the charts this is due to Section 40 

FOI Act 2000 exemptions. 

 

 

 


